
Alcoa Workers across the globe are taking action this week to 
demand justice and fair treatment.

Unions representing Alcoa employees in over a dozen 
countries have come together to form the Global Network of 
Unions at Alcoa. This network of unions – which includes your 
union – decided to declare this week a global week of action at 
Alcoa worksites.

Workers at Alcoa sites around the world are participating by 
holding solidarity events, wearing stickers, circulating this flyer 
and taking other locally appropriate actions.

Through participating in this global week of action, workers at 
Alcoa are demanding:

q	 Fair wages. A lot of our unions will negotiate wages 
and other conditions of work with Alcoa in the coming 
months. We deserve a fair wage increase and other 
improvements.

q	 Healthy and safe workplaces. Alcoa must 
always and everywhere maintain policies and procedures 
that put worker safety before any other concerns.

q	 The right to organize. Alcoa must respect the 
fundamental right of workers to organize into unions and 
to bargain in good faith where those workers choose to 
organize.

If Alcoa ignore our issues, unions in the Global Network of 
Unions at Alcoa have committed to work together to pressure 
the company to do so.

Through taking action together, we can achieve justice and 
maintain fair living standards for workers at Alcoa.

Global Week of 
Action at Alcoa


